
Sportsmen's Connection January 2017
 

As we begin 2017 a number of matters have carried over from 2016 and our "to do" list
isn't shrinking.  

You have the opportunity now through March 15th to provide comment on the Sonoran
Desert National Monument Recreational Shooting assessment. Details and information
about commenting can be found on our website HERE. The BLM has offered up five
Alternatives with a preference for Alternative C. Our AZSFWC Board will discuss the
matter at our February meeting and make a decision on which Alternative to support.  

On October 31, 2016 we wrote Senator McCain about our concerns with the USFWS'
inaction relative to Mexican wolf F1437. Click HERE to see the letter. Hearing nothing into
the new year, we followed up on January 9th and was advised by the Senator's staff
they have asked Dr. Tuggle in the USFWS Albuquerque office for a response. We haven't
received a response to date. We do understand F1437's collar ceased working, her
mate has been removed from the landscape, and there haven't been any recent
depredations attributed to her. We'll stay on this one. 

The Tonto National Forest planning process plods on. We continue to stay engaged and
are providing comment when possible. On January 11, 2017 we signed on to a letter to
the Tonto NF Supervisor regarding their "Needs to Change" step. Click HERE to see that
letter. 

We were successful in working with the Trust for Public Land to help them acquire the ET
Ranch in southeast Arizona, in concert with the AZ Game & Fish Department and the
South Eastern Arizona Sportsmen Club, to ensure sportsmen access into the Santa
Theresa Wilderness Area. We have another similar project in the works in the same part
of the state and will report more on that effort in the coming months. 

In the coming weeks we'll report in more detail on the following issues: AZ legislative
matters, BLM Planning 2.0, Cormorant surveys, Congressional matters affecting AZ
sportsmen, and the status of Federal Public Land transfers. 

Finally, in closing, some Great News to welcome in 2017... 
-our "Conserving Wildlife" license plate receipts totaled $147,833 for 2016 breaking the
record set in 2015. 
-at $17 per plate received from the State, that is 8696 wildlife plates on the road. Look at
the opportunity, if all the sportsmen and women of Arizona put one of these plates on

their vehicles!  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UmE2P6flpA_gYmsex2AnF4gAZZaWlKWoqLoIercxmrFWl-CQS57_9wYv3Iy-VTTkO3E5-2gA5cDNrc9fnE_fTxSMBp_ZUTjr3nGYxI-I--hUu68IPX3-ZOicBwSv4eA2BML7ZE9Wf7fuv6KKf3l07uUPr1JZhLW3QuT-3Q2Q23pZFiv5HbVWBdB9ZdNHOWrZEme29ZLxUZOSHMCNw9DWGA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UmE2P6flpA_gYmsex2AnF4gAZZaWlKWoqLoIercxmrFWl-CQS57_91-KXlhb9BhFF6o0YJQzsmZCiqUuz_PknnBL1v_wH32LXWppzX7Vt4zrveby4baQLD7wDxGrk8d8q3xch51ekpT4Vedpu5xIdDL_YB3bQZS_Cdw7PeEN6HqpkSFJfvec28__uoBJxXxgG4jzhmc4_hFUuBubROjgD7gn0-l65STttd0FI6b0sXLjQWbpboQW4HCnHNDEuhX1&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UmE2P6flpA_gYmsex2AnF4gAZZaWlKWoqLoIercxmrFWl-CQS57_91-KXlhb9BhFEFetY5vra8NJfWaX_3iO99FpBGHtQtkUhS98s3G1mZPpvyeSUYBKIHAryn6NiPsSzQDJmhlLT1N9CCvXuvr8lxJWqf1ppa8D23AdBEpnmjkWFcu5OfVQn4-vXTX_pfW1LZJ5UX38PSlFKfrbVCMP92MV_xF1HrW68Q6q4IQ229PMaLOhP7HQP5x9uAZ-EUsP&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UmE2P6flpA_gYmsex2AnF4gAZZaWlKWoqLoIercxmrFWl-CQS57_91-KXlhb9BhFucNaxu0nCuV7fc0rtLffr7RLZDbeQdbZb8nXEQwwBe8Wv1U5KJhkt9_hP2YigoEvk0KsDvzG36TMon0cHJDsUiHUnkWkDCingLNVa4x8axMzsUwxWCnimiW82RFwUfjc2gyxKplkXl5GcjVMYItIMRtb_4sqd0s6aFOShUSNoslsUNadEKy_NNMYL7t8GHTD&c=&ch=


their vehicles!  
-the AZSFWC Board awarded $140,000 in grants over the course of 2016, another
record! 
-and last but certainly not least, President Obama did not designate a national
monument in and around the Grand Canyon! Some folks were "profoundly
disappointed", we were "decidedly ecstatic"!

Yours in Conservation, 
Jim Unmacht President

AZSFWC Executive Director
The Board of Directors of Arizona Sportsmen for Wildlife Conservation (AZSFWC) voted
unanimously on January 10, 2017 to appoint outgoing AZSFWC President Jim Unmacht
as the organization's Executive Director. Unmacht has a long history of volunteer
conservation leadership dating back to the early 2000's. He joined the AZSFWC Board
in 2009 and was elected President in 2010, serving continuously since then. In addition,
Governor Doug Ducey appointed him to the Arizona Livestock Loss Board in 2015. 

Prior to his involvement with AZSFWC, he served on several wildlife conservation
organization's Boards, including leadership roles in the following: President of the AZ
Desert Bighorn Sheep Society in 2009, Vice President of the Arizona Wildlife Federation
from 2007 to 2008, Vice President of the Wildlife Conservation Council from 2004 to
2007, and President of the Arizona Antelope Foundation in 2004 and 2005. In his new
role he will continue to lead the organization on issues important to Arizona sportsmen
and women, as well as with those issues critical to Arizona's wildlife. 

As our AZSFWC organization continues to expand, now with thirty member
organizations, and the number of issues impacting wildlife and sportsmen continues to
increase, it will be important to raise our level of involvement on all these fronts in order to
make a difference across the spectrum. During his tenure as President of AZSFWC Jim
has continuously demonstrated his firm grasp of the issues critical to sportsmen
conservationists. AZSFWC will go a long way toward impacting those issues, expanding
our influence and fulfilling its mission with Jim Unmacht serving in this new capacity. 

Pete Cimellaro AZSFWC Past President    
   

Upcoming Member Activities
Valley of the Sun Chapter of Quail Forever

Annual Banquet 
 February 24th 5:30 PM

Ina Levine Jewish Center
12701 N. Scottsdale Road, Scottsdale, AZ 85254

INFORMATION HERE

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UmE2P6flpA_gYmsex2AnF4gAZZaWlKWoqLoIercxmrFWl-CQS57_91-KXlhb9BhFsQJurqNm_g7APivTOZswdeYFelBqHAQ0XfDEfEMRl5voVC9ICHrgscLhymcMpNsP8L7dI_Zc8cf8UwKsTmEGnnvj9tzfQkyqSbqdQx8t4wL7Ihkpx1Hb5i6xZ7Uo7akGr8OzkY9XEEa1YVQV7KT3OA==&c=&ch=


AZ Fly Casters
Annual Banquet & Raffle 
 Sunday, March 5, 4:00 PM
Arrowhead Country Club
67th Avenue and the 101

BUY TICKETS HERE

Sponsors & Supporters

    
Members

1.2.3.Go... Anglers United AZ Antelope Foundation

AZ Bass Federation Nation AZ Big Game Super Raffle AZ Bowhunters Association

AZ Catfish Conservation
Assoc

AZ Chapter NWTF AZ Chapter SCI

AZ Council of Trout
Unlimited

AZ Deer Association AZ Desert Bighorn Sheep
Society

AZ Elk Society AZ Flycasters Club AZ Houndsmen's Association

AZ Outdoor Sports Back Country Hunters &
Anglers

Coconino Sportsmen

Mohave Sportsman Cub Outdoor Experience 4 All South Eastern AZ Sportsmen
Club

SRT Outdoors Inc The Bass Federation Arizona The Ryan Thomas
Foundation

TRCP Valley of the Sun Quail

Forever

White Mountain Fly Fishing

Club

White Mountain Lakes Xtreme Predator Callers

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UmE2P6flpA_gYmsex2AnF4gAZZaWlKWoqLoIercxmrFWl-CQS57_9-reTcOv79dAPMvB8L-DJwqmCM4ZHb3MTjh9v7gc5wyZ_1U7JTrEuDEBC_gPajCrF-SxaEgoYJh1db_IQ2DH9dSJwIv94TXjA-cTokiiDG21cCoogKat7gk=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UmE2P6flpA_gYmsex2AnF4gAZZaWlKWoqLoIercxmrFWl-CQS57_91-KXlhb9BhFLuxaU3jW4Kwsd5JGKh_rUqaQzN3ggZMATqIuzD8GteQLAtdmYCYP481pXYj1_DTsd4jQuOVrW-T9GJIDjkCQFbKDZLJLXqva-QfMEuhR2Op5FWi1iHswIYF4RGElUlZam02CKLB61fEQu5NlSf9pYbQA_MOus37XWgAjoLvWkgCGErtoHq0bb5o-gocgj-FE&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UmE2P6flpA_gYmsex2AnF4gAZZaWlKWoqLoIercxmrFWl-CQS57_95nuN5Ck0fAc3tynYLVdM889M57b8T8LeFU_nee4McMLoDFUAqu0i4XV-uhGdL56Alocsxnkh7Y3rKkjQLsCLjyDnqcz5vdQG5PdZzcvz1MoCq_0Ip3Z5FImdZ-EgK3LFw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UmE2P6flpA_gYmsex2AnF4gAZZaWlKWoqLoIercxmrFWl-CQS57_92TS-HLy-J9aq6j_3OPN8I5v2om_L_TTQ3tdz21t5KlqX54e4AeDkVz354bauIKLDKTPPMeM2sE0GN8aw3lHKlE7r8OtPhY-_4irgcSXBW-TX5WL_YbnAPgbgzlC_xEqpA==&c=&ch=


White Mountain Lakes
Foundation

Xtreme Predator Callers

 
Affiliate Members-  

 
American Precision Target Systems 

 

Look at our beautiful license plate. By purchasing this plate you will be making a contribution to
Arizona's wildlife and wildlife habitat. Seventeen dollars ($17) of each twenty-five ($25) special license
fee will go to AZSFWC's conservation fund. AZSFWC will review and approve all grants from the
special license plate program revenues. These grants will fund important outdoor recreational and
educational opportunities and on-the-ground wildlife habitat restoration and enhancement projects.  

These plates can be purchased online and can also be personalized. To order an AZSFWC
Conservation License Plate go to: http://www.servicearizona.com Click on "Personalized/Specialty
Plates" then if you wish to personalize it, check its availability. Once you have verified the availability
of your personalization, or if you only want to order the AZSFWC Conservation Special Plate, click on
"Order My Plate". Order your plate as a sequential shelf plate for $25.00 per year or as a personalized
plate for $50.00 per year. 

Here is another helpful link when ordering your special license plate. You can have many of your
questions answered here:
https://servicearizona.com/webapp/vehicle/plates/showInfoPage.do 

The AZSFWC Conservation Plate gives all Arizonan's an opportunity to contribute to programs that
benefit our wild creatures. Step up and support "Wild Arizona".

 
Arizona Sportsmen for Wildlife Conservation is a 501-c-3 not-for-profit organization whose mission is to educate and
inform sportsmen, wildlife conservation organizations throughout the state and the public at large on important issues
related to wildlife and wildlife habitat and to provide, via grants or other sources, funding to conserve Arizona's wildlife
populations through habitat enhancement initiatives.  The AZSFWC is responsible for managing the conservation
license plate program (Wildlife Conservation Habitat Fund). The fund is derived from the sale of wildlife conservation
license plates and member organizations as well as non-member organizations are eligible to apply for those funds.   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UmE2P6flpA_gYmsex2AnF4gAZZaWlKWoqLoIercxmrFWl-CQS57_97ggx9x9gTFQgEA8MjzFqFW1syOv1hOS-badRgd5So_RDK6__xm1dWU-lzMBJaK2cAsW_QeT5zZZh72CWxj3qYl8S9fO1ESJk0xQ42jRXtWsXqW6p1lBxWM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UmE2P6flpA_gYmsex2AnF4gAZZaWlKWoqLoIercxmrFWl-CQS57_91-KXlhb9BhFW_eBm5BzSWWMdQ2eLEQACuMOLPkTig0qMjTbo_P15f3FCBKblEUxXER9iszX_inwvyd1vpUJIJj3P4wgvFddfJIcEzI14qPYvXF3T8EpFV4OOkefHcLtKA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UmE2P6flpA_gYmsex2AnF4gAZZaWlKWoqLoIercxmrFWl-CQS57_9zkjGEUPGBXydnTIQp0e7z0Xyj7PaTF1B5eyKXiHxC-V17yQx6WtBgHnNOg0eKQVw2DNhPeYewmIrhUdl8e0qEG6T3gHwB_jNSPWAHFgf1HH70arSmykzg6VGOPZImXKhp2WnO-nmYnPon_8_6B3UIhkTanGyT5H0EPvm5QGnEJtk0K4f_OsFkI=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UmE2P6flpA_gYmsex2AnF4gAZZaWlKWoqLoIercxmrFWl-CQS57_9zaROtSxU7qUgEj6XvTvT7kx3_CbcQqZrB3d0vB5oeM31onYWJG7NuZdShqrhh6JYZrWUraGC06wMUDwYEazidKHgZGmq-0SeSQtAUawtb7_pXBckIzi5tndxKkpjaFkhA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UmE2P6flpA_gYmsex2AnF4gAZZaWlKWoqLoIercxmrFWl-CQS57_96nNqwPcpv2dGaLrS3uvKUjzYss5ugTk52PwGOaaYkA1hx0RN-WbMH9bXhmMDR3_N44A4cKGdtLvxZkiF4L_fq1NQaZb5i42If09qUHV7w6K8cxwXYBaB8tGouQJnfDow-0T99zSdcQi-zBaDksaUt_L617YqUz3efnEDMFMO04zNCS7kauS5GQ=&c=&ch=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1101755065575
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UmE2P6flpA_gYmsex2AnF4gAZZaWlKWoqLoIercxmrFWl-CQS57_950xzH0Yz8cW3DWroPLEJhD59iTDDoBOofoepWD2rY2BQrRvw8g_wnIHCRWg5kzRYzC5_aESMIsfoLDA32BTvb14shjbdoLTvGr_M367LMSJSEcc_aadBs-iFpvjcC1LZmb90iq7mPD_fAb1ZcGV4SmVGDwPZUoOZmI7r1UpiIaT0rjzrWQeZuf9Lk1o9l4jhnBv4jFsUnCSED6V61E1DSw=&c=&ch=

